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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Brisbane Road Upgrade  
Stages 2 and 3  
Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade  

Temporary reduced clearance for marine vessels  

        Mayes Canal Bridge, Brisbane Road  

 Wednesday 1 March  – end April 2023 (24 hours/7 days a week). 
 

 Mayes Canal Bridge, Brisbane Road, Mooloolaba 

 Reduced marine vessel clearance 

       Marine traffic control in place as required. 

 

Overview 
Construction is continuing on the remaining two 
lanes of the new 26.4 metre wide, four lane bridge 
over Mayes Canal, Brisbane Road. When 
complete, the new bridge will feature four traffic 
lanes (two lanes each way) a shared pedestrian 
and cycle paths on both sides, a timber viewing 
platform, and have the same clearance as the 
current bridge. 

Over the next few months however construction 
activity will mean that the clearance of the bridge 
will be temporarily reduced by approximately 
350mm. 

Flags, lighting and signage will be in place however 
marine vessels are advised to take note of the new 
temporary (reduced) clearance and conditions. 

Being mindful of Mayes Canal’s location and 
environmental sensitivities including parkland and 
marine areas, all construction is being performed 
under the relevant environmental conditions and 
management plans. Marine vessel access will 
remain available during construction. 

Please see the map on page 2 for the location of 
these works. 

 

Temporary changes to traffic 
conditions – marine vessels 

Marine traffic – reduced clearance 

During the next few months the clearance of the 
bridge will be temporarily reduced by approximately 
350mm. 

Flags, lighting and signage will be in place. 

Please take note of the new conditions. 

 

Mayes Canal remains open to marine vessels  

Mayes Canal will remain open to marine vessels. 

For safety reasons, there may be some brief 
periods of time when vessels will not be able to 
motor/sail/paddle under the bridge during 
construction activity. 

Please allow an extra 10 minutes for marine travel 
where possible. 

 

 

 



 

  

   

sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
T 07 5475 7272  E mail@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

Locked bag 72 Sunshine Coast Mail Centre Qld 4560 

 

Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade   Page 2 of 2

To register for updates or contact the 
project team 

For questions about these works or to register for 
construction updates, email your details to 
mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au            

For further information, you can contact the project 
team on 1800 531 597 (during office hours, 
Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm) or email 
mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au

 

 
 

 
Figure 1. Location of Mayes Canal Bridge under construction – Brisbane Road         
Temporarily reduced clearance for marine vessels.  


